
  

 

    

Shepherd’s Care Ministry
 

  “ Strengthen ye the weak hands, and confirm the feeble knees.  Say to them that are  
 of a fearful heart, Be strong, fear not: behold, your God will come with vengeance,  

                                                 even God with a recompense; he will come and save you.”    Isaiah 35:3-4 
 

Dear Prayer Partners,  
 

 We were able to finish our furlough meetings by the end of July and start the new 
ministry as of August 1st.  This way I was able to help two churches during August and also 

be in two preacher's meetings to let the pastors know of Shepherds Care. I’ve been told 
repeatedly “It is a needed ministry.” 

 
 Also during July/August we began setting up household in the US – something we had 

not had in over 30 yrs.  We are now living in Ohio, and working from here. 
 

During August, I was able to take care of my 88 year old 
father while my sister and her family went on vacation. This was 

by far the most time we’ve spent together in over 35 years. We had 
a wonderful time together, and I was able to take my dad to church 

that Sunday: his first time since moving to Pennsylvania.  
 

Already in September I’ve been in two more preacher’s 
meetings and four more churches. Also, October is already booked 

up helping small churches and churches with bi-vocational pastors, 
and attending the Lighthouse Legal Seminar. 

 
If you know of a church that could use our help, you are free to give them our name, 

email and phone number. Those would be: 513-617-1400, or email me 
at  shepherdscaregibm@gmail.com.       

 

Thank you for  continuing to partner with us, and for making it possible to help smaller 
congregations. Your support and prayers are a blessing not only to us but to these churches 

that God is allowing us to help.  
 

For the ministry, 
 

Steve & Pam 
 
Send Support to: GIBM                               Lighthouse Baptist Church 
P. O. Box 700    -  Sherman, TX 75091                                                       Pastor John Jones 
Gibm1296@gmail.com                                                        2929 Carpenter Rd.   Ashtabula, OH 44004                                                           
           (440) 964-0222 
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